
THIS MONTH’S SUPER LEARNERS:
Fitzwilliam- Klara has been so keen 
and enthusiastic in every single 
activity we have done as a class. 
Well done Klara, what a great child 
you are!
Kings- Hugo has shown great 
resilience, thinking outside the box 
and empowerment when rehearsing 
our Christmas show. You really stole 
the show!

IN YEAR 2
In Kings and Fitzwilliam

classes, children have carried

on learning about shapes. They

have enjoyed counting edges,

faces and corners of 3D

shapes. Learning the names

hasn’t been an easy task but

they persevered and worked

super hard.

In Science, we started a new unit “Animals including humans”. 
We explored how exercise is beneficial for us and we carried 
out experiments to put these into practice and compare the 
beat of our hearts before and after exercise. What a very 
interesting topic this is!

Children in Year 2, have

written their own

suspense stories. Have

they told you all about

them yet?

They also have performed

a Christmas play in front

of the whole school and

the Year 2 families.


